=

AUGUSTA

UNIVERSITY

OneUSG Update

April 1, 2019
Dear Augusta University Faculty and Staff:

| wanted to take an opportunity to provide an update on the implementation of OneUSG
Connect at Augusta University. As previously mentioned in my Dec. 17, 2018, email, OneUSG
Connect is a systemwide initiative to develop and implement a consistent approach to human
resources and payroll policies, procedures and technology solutions. Augusta University is
scheduled to go live on June 16, 2019, with the Human Capital Management (HCM) system,
using PeopleSoft as the technology platform. In addition, we will be shifting our financial
management system, which utilizes PeopleSoft 9.2, to the University System of Georgia
servers in Athens.

Over the past several months, our cross-functional teams have been hard at work to ensure a
seamless transition. Key stakeholders have been collaborating on implementation and
integration efforts, and communications are fully underway with campuswide presentations and
the launch of the OneUSG website. Furthermore, key dates to facilitate this transition and
manage the impact of expected system downtime have been communicated to campus
stakeholders.

Teams from Human Resources, Finance and Information Technology are continuing to work
with campus partners in planning for the implementation of OneUSG Connect. Our goal is a
smooth transition with minimal interruptions. You can expect to see additional communication
and engagement opportunities, including Town Halls, Employee Forums and system training. |
encourage you to participate in these events as all faculty and staff will be impacted by this
transition.

While these changes require both great commitment and effort, they will provide us
opportunities to streamline processes and better execute the mission of Augusta University.
Thank you for your engagement and for partnering with Human Resources, Finance and IT as
Augusta University prepares to go live with OneUSG Connect.

Should you have questions about the implementation, please email
AU_ONEUSG_CONNECT@augusta.edu or visit www.augusta.edu/oneusg.

Sincerely,

N

Brooks A. Keel, PhD
President, Augusta University
CEO, AU Health
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